
From: John Dornan
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: We have been landlords for 30 plus years and regard the HB2004-4 bill as something that should not be

happening. We oppose it and hope you will vote against it. It does nothing to help the rental housing situation.
In fact this kind of bill only encour...
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